
School Notice Board 2020 

February 
Monday 24th-School re-opens at 8.50am 
Tuesday 25th—Year 4 visiting the Synagogue  
Wednesday 26th—Ash Wednesday Mass, 9:30am in Church 
Wednesday 26th—Year 1 MUFC Community Cup 
Thursday 27th—School Nurse working with Year 6 
Thursday 27th-First Forgiveness Parent meeting at 3pm 
March 
Monday 2nd— Author Steve Webb visiting  
Tuesday 3rd—Year 5 Waxworks  
Tuesday 3rd—Halle Youth Concert  
Tuesday 3rd—Year 3 First Forgiveness, 6pm 
Thursday 5th—Reception Class Assembly  
Friday 6th—World Book Day, dress as your favourite book 
character 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

‘Let your Light Shine’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many thanks to those who came along last Friday 
night to our family disco. It was lovely to see so 
many families enjoying themselves and the children 
dancing the night away. 

On Monday we welcomed Footlights theatre company into school who preformed 
‘Wifi’ to KS2. The children were very engaged by the story which helped them to 

reflect on their internet use and how they can ensure they are 
safe online.   

On Tuesday we were very fortunate to have John Stubbs visit 
our school. He gave a very inspirational talk about how an 
accident changed his life forever and all his achievements in 
Archery so far. We will be following his participation in the 
Paralympic games in Tokyo this Summer. All the children com-
pleted the circuit on Thursday. Please remember to bring your 
sponsorship form back into school.  

Year 4 enjoyed a visit to the Marist Centre this week. The 
theme of the retreat was ‘hands.’ During the day the chil-
dren visited different rooms to reflect on love, hope, peace 
and friendship. They talked about what Jesus did with his 
hands and what we can do with ours.  

Miss Dwan is having a fantastic time teaching in Uganda, we 
cannot wait for her to return and tell us all about her trip.  

Today we gave Mrs Duffy our usual St. Elizabeth’s send off with a special as-
sembly. We wish her lots of luck in her new role at St. Anthony’s!  

Finally, we’d like to wish you a very happy half term. We look forward to seeing 

our children back in school on Monday 24th February.  

Have a lovely weekend!       Mrs L Kelly    Miss E Simmons 

Tel: 0161-437-3890   

WEEKLY UPDATE  

14th February 2020 

Attendance w/b 10/2/2020 

 

Whole School 

attendance 94.7%.  

 

Congratulations to Year 2 who had 

100%.  

 

214 children had 100% attendance this 

week. They enjoyed an ice pop this 

afternoon!   

 

Whole school attendance since   

September is running at 95.5% 

Mrs Williams Sports News 
Congratulations to Alesha, Josh, Samuel, Ruby, 

Kaya and Grace for coming 3rd in the Citywide 

finals. What a fantastic achievement! 

We have free tickets for MUFC vs Club Brugge, Thursday 27th Feb-

ruary, 4 children and 1 adult in a group. Please inform Mrs Williams 

if you are interested as we have a limited number available. 

What’s coming up?                                                                                 

MUFC Community Cup Year 1, 5 a-side                                                                                        

Wednesday, 26 February, 9:00am – 3:00pm                                      

At: The Cliff, 413 Lower Broughton Rd, Salford M7 2HU 

Gold Award  

FS2  Everyone  

Y1    Freddie  

Y2    Amelia  

Y3   Frankie  

Y4   Amelia  

Y5   Fiona  

Y6   Charles  

Cook’s Corner     24th February 2020  

Monday—Tandoori Chicken, Jacket Potato Selection, Hot 

Sandwich Special, Sunshine Rice, Mini Corn on the Cob 

Traditional Tuesday– Baked Sausages & Onion Gravy, Filled 

Tortilla Boat, Pasta & Sauce, Mashed Potatoes, Peas 

Ash Wednesday – Cheese Flan, Jacket Potato Selection, Pasta & Sauce, 

Jacket Wedges, Baked Beans 

Thursday Favourites – Meat & Vegetable Pie, Jacket Potato Selection, 

Pasta & Sauce, Roast Potatoes, Mixed Vegetables 

Fish Friday-  Bubble Fish Fillet, Jacket Potato Selection, Pasta & Sauce, 

Chips, Peas 

Also available on a daily basis are Jacket Potatoes with various fillings. 

Fresh bread, Salad Bar, Fresh Fruit, Yoghurt, Water & Milk 

St Valentine 

Whilst in prison, he fell in love with a jailer’s 

daughter. When he was taken to be killed on 

the 14th February he wrote a love letter to 

her and signed it, “From your Valentine.” 

This is how the name ‘Valentine’ was born.  

Saint Valentine loved God so much he gave 

up his life for him.  

Saint Valentine, pray for us. 

Lunchtime VIP’s 

FS2  Ciaus 

Y1    Freddie 

Y2    Isabella 

Y3    Jude 

Y4    Kiera 

Y5    Maddox  

Y6    Sam  

Year %  

N 97.4% 

Rec 94% 

Y1 99.3% 

Y2 100% 

Y3 95.3% 

Y4 98.2% 

Y5 94.8% 

Y6 99.3% 

Right of the Fortnight                                                                             

Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abili-

ties to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for 

human rights, as well as respect for their parents, their 

own and other cultures, and the environment.  


